
Colorado Driving Society Meeting 
Thursday, August 13, 2015 

Franktown Fire House 
 
Attending:  Fred Wehrli, President; Marie Harrity, Treasurer; Pat Lamprey, Secretary; Sandy 
Clayton, Susan Tyler; Jan Wehrli 

Fred called the meeting to order at 6:35. 

Ruth Johnson has moved permanently to Tennessee and has resigned her position on the 
board.  We need to find someone to replace her on the board and to take over her 
responsibilities:  proofreading the newsletter and monitoring and maintaining the social media 
accounts.  Fred will see if Susie Haszelbart is willing to fill the board position.  Susan will put out 
a notice asking for someone to take over the Facebook account. 

Debbie Terry will handle PR for us. 

The fee for the Non-a-thon will be $10 for members and $35 for nonmembers. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55. 

Next meeting:  September 10. 

Submitted by Pat Lamprey 

 

(The Board meeting was followed by a general membership meeting with Dr. Ron Streeter 
giving a presentation on West Nile virus and conditioning the driving horse.) 


